
Chairman Jackson's Comments on COMSECY-99-012
I approve the OIP-recommended approach for providing the Commission periodic information on international activities. I agree with Commissioner Dicus

that OIP should provide the Commission in advance with a proposed outline for its annual briefing, to ensure that areas of Commission interest will be

covered.


